Felicitations to Senior Members of HRC
Hyderabad Regional Centre is happy to inform all the members that the Following Senior Members of HRC  will be felicitated  in appreciation of their contribution to the Chemical Engineering profession and services rendered to Hyderabad Regional Centre-IIChE, on 29th June 2012 at 7.00PM during AGM at Spice Court, LaBilda, Lingapur House, Himayath Nagar, Hyderabad-500 029.
· Prof. P. Sadasiva Rao (Retd, OUCT)

· Prof. S. Sitharamayya  (Retd, OUCT)
· Sri. M.G.V. Chalapathi Rao (IIChE Council member)
M. Ranga Rao

Hon. Secretary, IIChE-HRC
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